
 

 

   

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

HOLIDAY OFFICE CLOSURES 
 
Dear Brothers & Sisters: 
 
This Bulletin is to advise there will be no Administrative Staff in the 
District Lodge offices in Montréal, Toronto or Vancouver between 
Monday, December 20, 2021 and Friday, December 31, 2021. 
 
Staff will be returning to the offices on Monday, January 3, 2022. 
 
On behalf of Transportation District 140’s entire Staff, we wish you 
and yours a very safe and joyous Holiday Season. 
 
 
In solidarity, 

 
Dave Flowers 
President & Directing General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
IAMAW 
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